
 
 

 
 

AGENDA ITEM:  9.3 
 
 

TOPIC:  QComp Plan Approval 
 
 
BACKGROUND:  The Forest Lake Education Association (FLEA) and 
district administration have been working on a QComp plan the past 
several months. Earlier this spring FLEA and the School Board approved a 
plan to be submitted to the Minnesota Department of Education (MDE). 
The plan was submitted and minor changes were requested which we 
complied with and resubmitted the plan. We recently received word from 
MDE that the plan is approved. 
 
PROCESS:  FLEA and the School Board need to now approve the plan 
that has had final approval from MDE. The changes are minor. The plan, 
along with a list of changes, will be presented to the school board 
Thursday night, September 5. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Approve QComp Plan of August 28, 2013 for 
implementation in 2014-15. 
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